
HIGH STREET PARKING UPDATE – 15/03/2023

Below is a very brief update from Birmingham City Council on the planned build-out of the pave-
ment on the stretch of high street from Superdrug to Acorns:

Stage Planned Delivery Dates

1. Detail Design Completed April 2023

2. Full Business Case Approval May 2023

3. Tender Procurement Exercise May 2023

4. Advertising TRO August 2023

5. Construction Stage September 2023

And here’s a reminder of how the scheme will look:


